
From: Carroll, John
To: Metcalf, Howard <HMetcalf@oepp.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/5/2013 8:40:46 AM 
Subject: Welder- Beaufort VA

Howard,

Our correspondence center does not have any logged mail regarding Carl Welder's Beaufort VA appointment. Was a 
delegation letter ever sent to your office?

If so, could you ask staff to provide us with a status update?

Thanks,
John

From: Shannon Erickson [mailto:repshannonerickson@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2013 6:14 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Invitation to the 47th Annual Governor's Carolighting

Thanks, Katherine. Unfortunately, there are events going on here this evening that warrant my attendance. I 
know it will be a great night in Columbia!

Can I impose on you to check on the appointment letter for Mr. Carl Wedler, the gentlemen our delegation 
elected to take over our Beaufort County Veteran's Affairs Office? I know that these things take time but I 
would like to be able to get him an update on his status.

Thanks so much, 
Shannon

Representative Shannon S. Erickson
South Carolina House of Representatives - District 124 
129 S. Hermitage Road 
Beaufort, South Carolina 29902 
843-263-1867
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